 (
     
                           
JULY
 
2017
 
NEWS
Isn’t it hard to believe that it could be time for the Fourth of July already? Do you remember when you were in grade school and a school year seemed to last FOREVER? Well, I guess I’
m in the right place now, because
 time just seems to fly by here. I think it has something to do with the number of years I’ve seen fly by me!
Our big news is that we are saying “good bye” to our Care Coordinator, Ruth Laughlin, who will be moving back to her beloved state of Washington at the end of July, so we have an opening for a part-time (16 hours per week) Care Coordinator. We prefer an experienced RN with a current Wisconsin Licensure. Anyone who is interested should send resume and/or a request for additional information to 
becky.fvlhomes@gmail.com
 or mail to Fox Valley Lutheran Homes, Inc. 425 N. Linwood Ave. # 111, Appleton, WI 54914, ATTN: Becky Luett, Executive Director.
Our Spring Appeal is progressing and so far we have raised enough 
money 
to carpet the first and second floors of Linwood Place Apartments. Only one more floor to go! A few more generous donations will do the trick. If you haven’t sent your donation in yet, please do so as soon as you are able. We so appreciate any and all donations. Our tenants are really enjoying the new look!
We are planning for the fall and our annual Pie, Ice Cream and Silent Auction. The 2017 event will take place on October 1, from 10 AM to 1PM in the Fox Valley Commons. Put that date on your calendar now! Bakers please put that date on your calendars so you can once again bring us some of your delicious pies. Crafters, woodworkers, artists, artisans, and business people put us on your calendars for donations to our Silent Auction! This is where we raise a large portion of our funds for the extra projects we do in the fall. I will be sending out more information through your Connector. Find your Connector(s)! Watch for more information as the date gets closer. Have a great summer!
Thanks to all of you for what you do to support us and our ministry!
 You make a difference!
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